

8. This is my first time traveling in Paris, please show me how to get to bus stop.
9. We need table big enough to prepare for the company's anniversary party, so please come and measure length needed to design it.
10. You emailed me too late so please give me hour to complete them. I will contact you as soon as everything is ready.
11. Have you ever heard of mermaid story? I have seen a lot of books and studied them because it is fascinating subject.
12. earth is getting warmer because humans are destroying it with such reproachful actions: deforestation, illegal hunting, littering, etc.
13. Her husband had accident just before engagement ceremony took place. That's why even now she's single and misses him.
14. Cullen plans to move to London after graduating from university in US. Because he wishes to live near his parents and take care of them.
15. There are lot of different styles of clothing so you can freely choose with each style for yourself.
16. Candy loves to eat pizza at French restaurant because its taste is very rich and feels different than other restaurants.
17. I bought car two months ago and since then I have often taken my family on trips and camping in places farther from city.
18. Would you like to visit place we first dated? Now it's very different from before, I think you will be very impressed with that place.
19. No one knows who that woman is but I'm sure she's wealthy aristocrat because her dress is stylish.
20. Bobby is name of the dog I just adopted. It is Alaskan dog so it has very smooth fur.

Exercise 13. Choose the correct word A, B, C, or D for each gap to complete the following passage.

New Orleans is an old city in the southern part of the US. It is (1) for its old-fashioned streets and buildings and jazz music. It used to (2) millions of tourists every year. But all of this (3) in August of 2005.



A nasty hurricane named Katrina hit the southern part of the US. New Orleans suffered the most damage (4) the storm. New Orleans is a city but built (5) sea level, so it has levees - walls built to keep sea from flowing into land. However, Katrina destroyed these levees and the city eventually became flooded (6) sea water.

More than 100 people were dead and the city was (7) destroyed. Houses were gone, buildings were ruined, and cars were damaged. Experts (8) that it will cost more than 26 billion dollars to rebuild the city.

But hope is still left for the people of New Orleans. People in the US and all over the world have (9) money and supplies to help them with the rebuilding. Will New Orleans be rebuilt as the beautiful city it once was? We will just have to wait and (10)

- | | | | |
|----------------|---------------|------------|-----------------|
| 1. A. good | B. famous | C. lovely | D. beautiful |
| 2. A. absorb | B. keep | C. attract | D. call |
| 3. A. changed | B. change | C. changes | D. have changed |
| 4. A. with | B. at | C. of | D. from |
| 5. A. below | B. under | C. on | D. at |
| 6. A. with | B. from | C. by | D. of |
| 7. A. entirely | B. completely | C. totally | D. thoroughly |
| 8. A. say | B. tell | C. speak | D. house |
| 9. A. sent | B. taken | C. made | D. spent |
| 10. A. watch | B. look | C. glance | D. see |

Exercise 14. Read the passage again and answer the questions.

Son Doong Cave in Viet Nam

Son Doong Cave and Swallow Cave (En Cave) were recorded and broadcast on Good Morning America - a programme of ABC Television (USA). By being broadcast on Good Morning America (ABC Television), Son Doong Cave would be introduced widely to international travellers.

This is a good chance for Quang Binh tourism to promote the image of Son Doong - the biggest cave in Viet Nam - to travellers around the world. Therefore, the film crew worked in the most favourable conditions. The programme was directly broadcast on satellite in May 2015.



The cave is a part of the underground system connecting over 150 other caves in Viet Nam near Viet Nam - Lao border with many caves such as Phong Nha Cave.

Son Doong Cave is compared equally to Mount Everest in terms of attraction. The biggest natural cave in the world is appreciated to be an interesting destination for a several-day tour, including exploring underground rivers, caves and camping... The overwhelming natural landscapes inside Son Doong Cave create an attraction by majestic and magnificent scenes. It takes months to end up a cave's round. In addition, the condition to join tours in Son Doong Cave is extremely high? Adventurers must be in good mental and physical health to conquer the cave. Son Doong, the biggest cave in Viet Nam, along with other attractions in Quang Binh, is an attractive destination for travelers, especially those who are fans of natural exploration. The first exploration tour was held in early August 2013. The first tour consisted of 6 people from the US, Russia, Australia, and Norway. They underwent 7 days and 6 nights to explore Son Doong Cave. There are a large number of tourists registering for next tours since then.

1. When was the programme about Son Doong Cave on Good Morning America broadcast?

.....

2. What can be found in the underground system in Quang Binh province?

.....

3. In which aspect is Son Doong Cave compared to Mount Everest?

.....

4. What activities can tourists do in the cave?

.....

5. When was the first exploration tour held?

.....

6. How long did the first group of tourists spend in the cave?

.....

Exercise 15 a. Make up sentences using the words and phrases given.

1. sometimes/ development/ tourism/ bad/ effects/ on/ environment/.

.....

2. one/ drawbacks/ tourism/ is/ damage/ to/ environment/ area/ or/ country/.
.....
3. Some/ towns/ and/ countries/ usually/ become/ overcrowded/ with/ tourists/
at/ summer time/.
.....
4. Da Nang/ city/ where/ international/ fireworks/ festival/ held/ yearly/.
.....
5. she/ advised/ me/ not/ go/ there/ peak/ season/ because/ there/ a lot/ tourists/
and/ everything/ very/ expensive/.
.....

Exercise 15 b. Rewrite the following sentences so that it has a similar meaning. Use the word given.

1. Our package holiday was wonderful. The price was reasonable.
→ It
2. I bought a book at the bookstore near my house yesterday. It was really interesting.
→ The book
3. She like the history of Asian countries very much.
→ She is very interested
4. I watched a really interesting international football match on TV last night.
→ The international football match
5. Man invented the bicycle. It is one of the most efficient machines.
→ The bicycle is

Exercise 16. Rewrite the sentences without changing the meaning.

1. Someone stole my purse from my handbag.
→ My purse
2. She asked John to repeat what he has said.
→ Please



3. It is a pity you didn't tell us about this.
→ I wish
4. We couldn't go out because the weather was so bad.
→ It was such
5. "Keep away from this area", said the security guard when we approached the fence.
→ The security guard told
6. He couldn't repair the broken vase.
→ The
7. He is sorry now that he didn't invite us to the party.
→ He wishes.....
8. Although he had a good salary. He was unhappy in his job.
→ Despite
9. He couldn't afford to buy the car.
→ He wasn't
10. Couldn't you have got a bus to the station?
→ Wasn't it?